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Mr. Kyle Christy

Atlantic Richfield Company
2000 Alameda de las Pulgas
San Mateo, California 94403

Re: Five-Year Permits for Operation of Four Underground Storage
Tanks to be Installed at ARCO Facility Number 2112, 1260 Park
Street, Alameda, California, 94501

Dear Mr. Christy:

To obtain five-year permits for operation of the four 10,000 gallon
underground storage tanks to be installed at ARCO Facility 2112, you
must submit the following information to our office:

1) Tank and piping as-builts - submit within 30 days of tank
installation completion;

2) Part B Underground storage tank permit applications - the
ones already submitted are now either incorrect or
incomplete. Copies of blank application forms are
enclosed. Complete one one Part B form for each underground
tank (a total of four Part B forms).

3) A written routine tank monitoring procedure per Title 23,
Section 2632 (d)(1); and

4) A written response plan per Title 23, Section 2632 (d) (2).

Please note that underground storage tanks may not be used without a
permit. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact
me at (415) 271-4320.

Sincerely,

Katherine Chesick,
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

enclosures

cc: Mr. Steve Welge, Atlantic Richfield Company, San Mateo
Ms. Frances Hedrick, Barghausen Consulting Engineers, Inc.
Gil Jensen, Alameda County District Attorney, Consumer and
Environmental Protection Division
Rafat A. Shahid, Alameda County Environmental Health
Department
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